From: mattern@metalsourcellc.com

To: Clark, Wyman
Subject: Metal Source (Permit# F169-41546-00087) Performance Testing Extension Request
Date: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 11:15:58 AM

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or
click links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Wyman Clark,

Good morning. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic we are facing supply shortages, and with the auto
industry down many of our customers are not purchasing our products. Due to the economic strain
and reduced staffing we do not believe we will be capable of performing stack testing 06/10 -
06/12/20. We may in fact have to shut our furnaces down for a period of time in June. | would like to
request a 90 day extension from our stack testing compliance date so that we may have more time
to recover from this pandemic.

The construction affidavit that we mailed was dated for 01/29/20, however the letter issued by
IDEM confirming operation mentions 01/20/20. We have been using 01/20/20 as our compliance
date.

The purpose for this testing is to complete our initial performance tests for PM, PM10, PM2.5, and
D/F testing.

Please let me know if you have questions or require additional information.
Thank you.

Max Mattern

Metal Source, LLC
0: (260) 274-7271
C: (260) 330-9723
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